
Thursday 7th September 2017 

 
WELCOME BACK! 
 
Welcome back to a brand new academic year to all of our pupils, parents 
and carers at Beech Hill School and a special warm welcome to all of our 
new pupils, parents and carers. We hope you enjoyed your Summer 
Holidays and are refreshed, ready for a new term. School starts at 
8.45am, please be on time each day and ready to learn. 
 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 
 
 
Our newsletter is distributed every Thursday.  
Please fill out the slip on the back page and return 
to the school office if you would like to receive a 
paper copy of the newsletter every week. 
 
It will keep you up-to-date with what is happening 
here at Beech Hill School and highlight key dates 
and important notes that will help you and your 
child during the school week ahead. 
 
Our newsletter is also uploaded on to our website 
www.beechhillschool.co.uk and on our Twitter 
Page @beechhillsch every Thursday. 

 
Afterschool Clubs 
 
The After School Club timetable starts 
on Monday 11th September. 
 
The Friday Club timetable starts         
tomorrow, Friday 8th September. 
 
If you require an afterschool club for 
your child/ren please collect a form 
from the school office. 
 
 
Thank you. 

Beech Hill School 
Mount Pleasant Avenue  
Halifax      
HX1 5TN       
Tel: 01422 345004  
Website: www.beechhillschool.co.uk  
Email:     admin@beechhillschool.co.uk

Parents’ Information Meetings 
 

The meetings will take place for each year group on the days below. It would be lovely to see 
as many parents as possible.  

  
Year 1    8.45am  Tuesday 12th September         Hall 
 
Year 2    8.45am        Wednesday 13th September        Hall 
 
Year 3    8.45am   Wednesday 20th September  Hall 
 
Year 4    8.45am        Thursday 14th September        Hall 
 
Year 5      8.45am          Monday 11th September   Hall 

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
As a school, we are using Seesaw as an 
online learning journal to help your children 
in lessons and at home. It is a free app, 
which you can download from your app 
store.  
 
All children will have an account, which you 
can access through any device (smartphone, 
tablet, iPod, PC). We would appreciate it if 
you could sign up and follow your child's 
account as your input to their learning is 
vital.  
 
It means that you can see what your child 
has been learning when they upload their 
work and you can comment on what they 
have been doing.  
 
If you have any issues with accessing the 
app, please see your child's class teacher 
who will help you set it up.  

 
Open Door Policy 
 
We are constantly striving to  improve and value your feedback. If there is anything you feel 
that needs to be changed please feel free to discuss the issue with a member of  staff or the 
senior leadership team (SLT). We have a member of the SLT based in each phase.  
 
Mrs Prendegast (Foundation Stage Manager). 
Mrs Pether : Head of Lower School (Years 1,2,and 3). 
Mrs Bowling: Assistant Head Lower School (Year 1,2 and 3). 
Mrs Crowther: Deputy Head teacher and  Head of Upper School( Years 4,5 and 6). 
Mrs Cockcroft: Assistant Head Upper School (Year 4,5 and 6). 
Miss Blanchard: SENCO. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Telephone numbers 
 
 
Please inform the school office  
If you are not receiving text 
messages or if you have recently 
changed your number. 
 
It is important that you keep  your 
number up to date. 

 
Dates for your diary 
 
 

September 

11th-14th Bikeability Year 1 

25th-28th Bikeability Year 2 

 

October 

2nd-4th Year 5 (Singapore) Residential Trip 

3rd-5th Year 5 (Tanzania) Residential Trip 

4th-6th Year 5 (Denmark) Residential Trip 

24th-26th Bikeability Year 4 

27th School Closes For Half Tarm 

End of Day 
 
Year 5 and 6 children are dismissed at the end of the day to meet their adult in the playground 
or to walk home as arranged with their parents. As the colder and darker months approach us, 
if you don’t want your child to walk home alone can you please inform the school office or 
their class teacher. Thank You. 



2 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
Burger in a bun 
 

 
Roast Chicken + 
Gravy 
 

 
Crispy Battered 
Fish 
 

 
Kidney bean curry 
 

 
Wholemeal  
Margarita Pizza 
 

 
Cheese + Onion Lat-
tice Rolls 
 

 
Cheese Tortellini 
 

 
Vegetarian Meat-
balls 

 
Cheese + Onion Pie 

 
Salmon Fishcakes 

  
Peas and Chips 
Sweetcorn 

 
Fresh Carrots 
Roast Potatoes 
Cabbage 
 

 
Sweetcorn 
New potatoes 
Cauliflower, Peas 

 
Creamed Potatoes 
Diced Carrots 
Mixed Veg 

 
Baked Beans + 
Chips 

  
Cheese + Red    Onion 
with Mayo Sub Roll 
 

 
Tuna Mayo Sub Roll 

 
Egg Mayo Sub Roll 

 
Turkey Sub Roll 

 
Sub Roll  
Assortment 

  
Jacket Potatoes + 
Selection of  Sand-
wiches 
 

 
Jacket Potatoes + 
Selection of Sand-
wiches 

 
Jacket Potatoes + 
Selection of Sand-
wiches 

 
Jacket Potatoes + 
Selection of Sand-
wiches 

 
Jacket Potatoes + 
Selection of Sand-
wiches 

  
Rice Pudding + Jam 
 

 
Raspberry  Surprise 
+ Custard 
 

 
Chocolate Sponge + 
Custard 

 
Bakewell + Custard 

 
Cheesecake +  
Mandarins 

 
Selection of Cold 
Desserts 
 
Fruit Cocktail in 
Juice 
 
Selection of Fresh 
Fruit 
 
Biscuit Selection 
 

 
Selection of Cold 
Desserts 
 
Fruit Cocktail in 
Juice 
 
Selection of Fresh 
Fruit 
 
Biscuit Selection 
 

 
Selection of Cold 
Desserts 
 
Fruit Cocktail in 
Juice 
 
Selection of Fresh 
Fruit 
 
Biscuit Selection 
 

 
Selection of Cold 
Desserts 
 
Fruit Cocktail in 
Juice 
 
Selection of Fresh 
Fruit 
 
Biscuit Selection 
 

 
Selection of Cold 
Desserts 
 
Fruit Cocktail in 
Juice 
 
Selection of Fresh 
Fruit 
 
Biscuit Selection 
 

 
Fruit Yogurts 
 

 
Fruit Yogurts 
 

 
Fruit Yogurts 
 

 
Fruit Yogurts 
 

 
Fruit Yogurts 
 

 
Salad Bar 

 
Salad Bar 

 
Salad Bar 

 
Salad Bar 

 
Salad Bar 

 

 

 

 

 

From next week, if you require a paper copy of the newsletter please fill in 
the slip below and return to the school office. If you have more than one 
child please put the name of your youngest child. Thank you. 

 

Childs Name…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
 
Class……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Kitchen Menu 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Portugal   Kanishka    For settling into her new school so well and being a great member of our team. 

New Zealand   Kavin     For a fantastic start at Beech Hill School! 

Fiji    Haveesh    For settling into Year 1 really well! 

 
 
 
 
Switzerland   Samee    For an impressive first week and working hard in all lessons. 
 
Nigeria  Safa     For impressing Mr Boylan in her first dance lesson. 
 
Canada  Mustafa    For a great start to year 2. 
 
 
 
 
Jordan   Maleeha    For an impressive, excellent start to Year 3! 
 
 
 
 
Australia  Ibrahim    For a super start in Year 4. 
 
South Africa  Huzaifa    For really impressing with his effort and being a fantastic buddy to others. 
 
France   Seraj     For a fabulous start to Year 4. What a star he is! 
 
 
 
 
Tanzania  Aneeqah    For an amazing start to Year 5! 
  
Singapore   Hamna    For a super start to Year 5! 
 
Denmark  Uday     For his fantastic start to Beech Hill and year 5! 
 
 
 
 
China   Whole Class   For a fantastic start to Year 6! 
 
Egypt   Zulkifal    For an extremely positive attitude and super first week back! 

Parents and Carers of children in our Gold Book Assembly 
are invited to attend tomorrow’s assembly.  Please arrive on 
time for assembly starting at 9.10am and leave after the    
assembly has finished to support all children. Thank you. 


